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To

Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee 

About a year ago, My wife and I purchased a Brisbane Taxi License.
We mortgaged our house to finance the purchase of this taxi business and to pay the
 $15,000.00 ( approximately) stamp duty.

Uber has placed our livelihood and future retirement at risk.

We our now DESPERATE, and have a real possibility of losing our house.

Our income is down by at least 25% and drivers have become difficult to find.

I don't know about other owner\drivers but our position is now close to bankruptcy.

We cannot wait until March for the Bill to pass and introduce the Demerit points penalty.

Please , we request that you place this matter in high priority.

Yours Sincerely

George and Fotini Symons
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